
From: Becky McErlean 
Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 9:52 AM 
To: Daniela Murphy 
Subject: Hornby response 183 
 

HO-2021-060 
It was MOVED and SECONDED, 
that Hornby Island Local Trust Committee defer decision on Bylaw TC183 until after 
further public consultation. 

CARRIED 
 
 
Becky McErlean 
Legislative Clerk/Deputy Secretary 
Islands Trust 
700 North Road | Gabriola BC V0R 1X3 
T 250-247-2206 | islandstrust.bc.ca 
You can also reach us toll-free via Service BC 1-800-663-7867 | 604-660-2421 
This email and any attachments are only for the use of the intended recipient and must not be distributed, disclosed, used or copied by or to anyone 

else. If you receive this in error please contact the sender by return email and delete all copies of this email and any attachments. 

 
Preserving and protecting over 450 islands and surrounding waters in the Salish Sea 
I am humbly thankful to live and work in the treaty lands and territories of the BOḰEĆEN, K’ómoks, Lək̓ ̫ əŋən, Lyackson, MÁLEXEȽ, 
Qualicum, Quw’utsun Tribes, scəẃaθən məsteyəx ,̫ Scia’new, səli̓lwətaʔɬ, SEMYOME, shíshálh, Sḵwx̱wú7mesh, Snaw-naw-as, 
Snuneymuxw, Spune’luxutth, SȾÁUTW̱, Stz’uminus, ɬaʔəmen, toq qaymɩx ,̫ Ts'uubaa-asatx, Wei Wai Kum, We Wai Kai, W̱JOȽEȽP, 
W̱SIḴEM, Xeláltxw, Xwémalhkwu/ʔop qaymɩx ,̫ and xʷməθkʷəy̓əm. 

 

http://www.islandstrust.bc.ca/

